
. i 
l 

E:DWIN ,J.KE.NNY 

.JUDGE OF THe: DISTRICT COURT 

COURTHOUSS 

DUL.UTH,MlNNESOTA 

STATE OF MINNESOTA) 
) ss. 

COUNTY OF ST. LOUIS) 

I, Edwin J. Kenny, Judge of the District 
Court of the Sixth Judicial District, having given 
notice to the Governor of this State 0£ my retirement 
from such office as.of June 10., 1960, in response to 
which the Governor has filed with the Secretary of 
State an order for my retirement effective midnight., 
June 10., 1960., and being eligible for the benefits 
of the law providing retirement compensation for 
retired Judges., being Section 490 .102., Minnesota 
Statutes, 1957, as amended by Chapter 688, Laws of 
1959, do hereby., pursuant to said Section 490.102., 
as amended by Chapter 688., Laws of 1959, waive the 
compensation allotted to my office from the date of 
such ret:trement to the expiration of my present term 
fov which I was elected, which would have been until 
the first Monday in January of 1961., in order to re­
ceive the retirement compensation provided for by 
said Section 490.102., and agree to receive during 
such period and thereafter retirement pay as provided 
by said law. 

Dated at Duluth, Minnesota, this 7th day of 
June, 1960. 
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